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Walnut Street Traffic calming
Ann Marie Gortmaker <amgortmaker@gmail.com> Fri, May 10, 2024 at 12:44 PM
To: Andrew Briedwell <andrew.briedwell@como.gov>
Cc: Roy Lovelady <ward3@como.gov>, richard.stone@como.gov

I attended the IP meeting onon April 22 regarding the traffic calming proposal for East Walnut. Following are my comments:

The average vehicle speed on East Walnut far exceeds what is safe. Although I view speed humps as a band-aid approach  rather than
a solution, I support the installation of them on this stretch of road east of Old 63 for whatever benefit they may provide. This portion of
East Walnut is heavily used by residents, daycare/school patrons and park users.

There are many pedestrians crossing East Walnut to enter Stephens Lake Park but this project does not address those concerns.

Because of the high rates of speed on both East Walnut and Old 63 I’m requesting that a “stop bar“ and crosswalk be added to that
intersection. The value of strategically placed paint far exceeds the labor and material costs of application and adds an important visual
reminder for drivers.

Ann Marie Gortmaker






